GLPS District Wide Inclusive Logo Contest

In order to help create a welcoming environment in all of our school buildings, one of GLPS’s
districtwide goals is to create a logo that we can use in all buildings to demonstrate our commitment
to creating a school district that is inclusive for all. This logo needs to be created by you, the students,
and it needs to include Winky the Comet. It will not replace any of our current logos; it is simply a
design that we can use to show our commitment to creating a district in which all feelincluded. The
specific goal, which can be found here states: By the end of the 2022-2023 school year, we will have an
inclusive graphic logo that involves Winky in all buildings, and that outlines Grand Ledge’s priority to be
inclusive to all (Should come from GL students, student developed, and located in a common, frequently
trafficked area; should include our students and be updated and fluid).

If you are interested in designing the logo, here are the contest rules:

1. Design a logo that includes Winky and demonstrates Grand Ledge’s commitment to
creating an environment that is inclusive to all students, staff, families, and visitors. Your
design can be digital, or you can use other mediums (paint, watercolor, pencil, etc.). Use this
graphic for Winky. Please note, your design must have both elements to be considered.

2. Submit your design using this form. You need to upload your artwork from your Google Drive,
so if your design is not digital, take a high quality picture of your artwork to submit, and save
your original. Please note that you must use your GLPS email account to submit the form. All
designs must be submitted by Monday, May 1st to be considered.

3. Ateam made up of district staff will review the designs to make sure they align with the goal
and include Winky. All designs that meet the criteria will move forward for a vote.

4. Students, staff, families, and the community will have the opportunity to vote on the designs.
The top vote getter will be displayed in all buildings throughout GLPS starting in the fall of
2023, and all designs that meet the goal and include Winky will be displayed somewhere in
the district. We will hold a small celebration in each building in the fall to unveil all of the
artwork.

If you have questions about the process, please contact Dr. Barnes at barneswi@glcomets.net.
#proudtobeacomet



https://www.glcomets.net/boardofeducation/2022-strategic-plan/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14wQ_cTECTjAVlSGBadcD3ETin2UpTIpt/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/yGQ9U32h4GXSED4x8
mailto:barnesw1@glcomets.net

